December 17
We complete the preparations for the performance of the play “The Right Decision “
Pupils of 4th course of Compulsory Secondary Education elaborate a tourist guide of the city in English for the visit of the participant countries in February.
A jury consisting of the Coordination Team, the Head of Studies and Mrs García as Art teacher decide among all the works presented which one is the chosen poster for the play.
The work together with the City Hall is successful because it is possible to perform in the Góngora theatre on 15th February. The City Hall will also invite teachers and students from the participant countries to a cocktail reception in the Royal Stables.
Mr. Jiménez P.E. teacher and coordinator of a KA219 project in Santiponce (Seville) invites us to participate in a theatre meeting as a school that is doing activities related to the theatre in part of its Erasmus project. The goal is to perform the play we are working on in the Old Roman Theatre in Itálica (Seville). We accept the invitation.
22nd December. The pupils perform the play “The Right Decision” in the Poniente Civic Centre successfully. Pupils from different levels of our school attend as spectators.
